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Chambers, Laura M.

From: Larry Biddison [biddison@epix.net] ,,,TO , t™, --.-, ™» > •?/,

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2009 4:27 PM

To: EP, RegComments IND'T îiFHI m.lmMi
Subject: In Favor of Proposed State Regulation of Outdoor Wood-Fired Boile#|% (Q % ; | WM

November 24, 2009

Dear Pennsylvanian Lawmakers:

Although I live in a rural, wooded area of the state, I am strongly in favor of the
five provisions of the proposed State regulations for outdoor wood-fired boilers.

A community's right to have clean air takes precedence over an individual's right
to have, purchase, sell, offer for sale, distribute or install a boiler that pollutes the
atmosphere.

Meeting efficiency standards and other conditions makes sense to me and is
sound public policy.

Please approve these new regulations.

Sincerely,

Larry T. Biddison
27 Nichols Street
Wellsboro, PA 16901
570-724-4586

11/30/2009


